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In the attached bill, I have included the treatment of s. 194.32 because, under s. 194.01
(1), it appears that a school bus is generally considered to be a “common motor carrier.”
(The exception for school buses under s. 194.01 (1) is limited to those transporting
persons who are not pupils.)  You may wish to verify with DOT whether school buses
transporting pupils are considered to be common motor carriers and therefore subject
to the provisions of s. 194.32 or, if you would prefer, I would be happy to contact DOT
to inquire about this issue.
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